Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Justin J. Patterson [jpatterson@pesenv.com]

Sent: Friday, July 15, 2016 1:53 PM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Cc: Carl J. Michelsen; '‘Cunningham, Denise'

Subject: Soil Excavation Notification - Fremont Plaza Shopping Center - State Street, Fremont
Mark

In accordance with the PES Work Plan for soil excavation and the subsequent ACEH conditional approval dated March
14, 2016, we wanted to notify you that remedial excavation activities at the Fremont Plaza Shopping Center property are
going to begin next week. We anticipate that excavation will start on or about Wednesday (July 20™). PES is still
coordinating field efforts with the excavation subcontractor, and we will confirm the start date early next week. Once
the schedule has been locked in, we will send out another email notification.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to call either Carl Michelsen or myself.

Justin Patterson

Senior Environmental Scientist
PES ENVIRONMENTAL, INC.

7665 Redwood Boulevard, Suite 200
Novato, California 94945

(v) 415-899-1600 x237

(f) 415-899-1601

(C) 415-497-2735



